
 

 

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome back to all of you and we are 

looking forward to working with you all over the next year.  

 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs started back this week, running from 3:30 to 4:30pm.  Do 

note that parents/ guardians ought to pick up the children sharp at 4:30pm. 

 Students picked up late after the club will lose their place with immediate 

effect. There are a limited number of places left. Please register at the office. 

 

Request to Parents/ Guardians 

Please do not come to Reception/ General Office to pick up your child when it 

is raining or on cold, wintry days.  All parents/guardians should wait for the 

children at the front gate in Rendlesham Road at 3:30pm.  With the weather 

being unpredictable, make sure you bring an umbrella at all times. Or if you 

have little children with you, make sure they are well protected from rain and 

cold during the waiting period. 

 

Parent Pay 

Thank you to parents/ guardians who use parent pay for breakfast club, school 

dinner, after school clubs, school uniform and trips. Please contact the General 

Office if you have not received login details for Parent Pay.  

 

Breakfast Club Charges 

Breakfast club has been increased to £1.50 per day.  Please pay for this on 

Parent Pay.  

 

Ocean Maths 

Ocean Maths workshops recommenced this week. Please look out for your 

invitation from your child and make every effort to come.  

Dates for the next term are as follows: 

Friday 25
th
 January – Year 4 

Friday 2
nd

 October – Year 3 

Friday 9
th
 October – Year 2 

Friday 16
th
 October – Year 5 

 

Roald Dahl Day 

We are celebrating Roald Dahl next Friday 2
nd

 October. 

We are encouraging everyone to come to school dressed as 

a character from a Roald Dahl book. 

 


